
Friday 11th February 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

 

 
     

  
 
 

 

 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 
We will be learning about how water 
melts into ice and the basic facts of 

the water cycle. 

 
 

Phonics: 
Sounds 

ar or 
 

They will learn the ar and or sounds. 
They will write words with them in 

and sentences too.  
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Red Noses: 
We have boxes of Red Noses in 

school. If your child would like one, 
they can bring £1.50 into school 
and ask one of the grown ups in 
Reception and they can choose a 

Red Nose! 
 
  

 

Maths: 
Next week we will learning about comparing weight and 
capacity. We will be carrying lot lots of practical activities and 
I’m sure the children will enjoy these and come up with lots of 
good ideas! 
We have been so impressed with the reasoning that the 

children do in maths, explaining their understanding 
and how they think it all through! Super stars! 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

 

Parents Evening: Mrs Gray and I are looking forward to speaking to you all remotely next 
week. 
PTA event next week: On Thursday the children are having a very exciting treat – a slice of 
pizza and a visit to the ice cream van (on the playground!) Thanking the PTA for their 
generosity and also Harvey Nijjar’s Grandad who has paid for the ice creams. It is so kind of 
him and a lovely idea from the PTA, to give the children such an exciting treat!                             
 

Have a great weekend! 
 
 
 
 


